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TO CONSIDER THE POLICY AND FINANCE COMMITTEE PRIORITIES FOR THE 

NEXT THREE YEARS WORKING WITHIN THE SIX TOWN COUNCIL STRATEGIC 

PRIORITIES. 

 

It was proposed by Councillor Brady, seconded by Councillor Stoyel and RESOLVED that 

Members reviewed the Town Council Strategic Priorities and identified the role of the Policy 

and Finance Committee as being governance/policy led, supporting all aspects of the six 

Strategic Priorities.  

 


